
         
        

 

 
 

 
                                                                                     

 
 
 
 

 
    

 

  

            
             

          
             

         
          

 
      

 
      

 
     

  
 

     
  

 

Argyll & Bute Council 
Comhairle Earra Ghâidheal agus Bhòid 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No.01/25 

CAMPBELTOWN 06.01.25 

Mariners are advised that DAWSON WAM on behalf of Argyll & Bute Council intend to undertake a Pre-
Dredge Bathymetric Survey on the week commencing 06/01/25 by the contractor Aspect Land & 

Hydrographic Surveys Ltd utilising the vessel “Coastal Sensor II” once survey works commence they 
should take no longer than one day to complete. Mariners berthing/slipping on both the old and new quay 
berths should proceed and manoeuvre within the inner harbour with caution and maintain their obligations 

under IRPCS where they should maintain a safe watch at a safe speed at all times. 

FIG: RED AREA DENOTES SURVEY AREA 

Further Information can be obtained by contacting: 

Stephen Scally Harbour Master - Mob 07825732862 
E-mail: stephen.scally@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

John Willis Assistant Harbour Master - Mob 07500294920 
E-mail: john.willis@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

Harbour Office, Ferry Terminal Building, New Quay, Campbeltown, Argyll, PA28 6BA 
Tel: 01586 552552 Email: campbeltownharbour@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
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